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Issue 1: Recommendation that Gulf'• propo1ed water and wa1tewater rate• and 
service availability charge• 1hould be 1u1pended . 

APPROVED 
I11ue 2; Recommendation that, on an interim ba1i1, the annual water and 
wa1tewater revenue• 1hould be a• follow•: 

Water 
Wastewater 

Revenue• 

$1,796,651 
$1,288,391 

S Diffei[ence 

- $329,920 
+$170,821 

\ Diffei[ence 

-15.51\ 
+15.29\ 

Since the utility ha• reque1ted to reduce it• water rate• concurrently with 
its interim wa1tewater rate increa1e, the additional amount of annual t~ter 
revenue• held 1ubject to refund ahould be $186,220 . Thi1 recognize• that 
9.39\ of the annualized water revenue• collected •hould be held •ub~ect to 
refund on a per1pective ba1i1. 

APPROVED 
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I11ue 3a Reca.aendation that the interim was t ewater 1ervice rate• for Gulf 
thould be detigned to allow the utility the opportunity to generate annual 
operating revenue• of $1,288,391 for it1 waatewater ayatem, excluding 
miacellaneou1 revenue1. Qulf'• propoaed water rate reduction thould be 
approved to allow the utility the opportunity to generate interim water 
revenue• of $1,9t8,052 , excluding mitcellaneou• ••rvice revenue• . The 
approved rate• thould be effective for 1ervice rendered on or after the 
atamped approval date on the tariff 1heet1 purtuant to Section 25-30.475(1), 
F . A. C. , provided the cuttaaerl have received notice . The rate• thould not 
be implemented until proper notice haa been received by the cu1tamera . The 
utility thould provide proof to ataff of the date notice waa given within 10 
daya after the date of notice. 

APPROVED 
I11ue i 1 Recommendation that the utility be required to file a bond. letter 
of credit or ••crow aqreement &I a ecurity to guarantee any potential ref·~d• 
of waatewater revenue• collected under interim condition•. Thi• aecurity 
muat alto include the amount held aubject to refund per Order No. PSC- ~6-
0501-POP-WS, and any additional potential overearninga. Purauant to S.ule 
25-30 . 360(6), P .A.C., the utility thall provide a report by the 20th o~ each 
month indicating the monthly and total revenue collected aubject to refund. 

APPROVED 
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